
 

 

 

 

14th April 2021  

New Trust Sports Changing Facilities for students on site at Denbigh 
 

We are delighted that our new sports changing facilities are now on site and ready to be used at 
Denbigh.  The Trust has worked in partnership with the Local Authority to provide these new facilities 
which will be used by Watling Academy students while the sports fields at the new Barossa Way site 
are being readied.   
 

Andy Squires, CEO of the Trust said: ‘These facilities are a welcome addition to the Trust’s resources 
as they allow Watling students to use the sports fields at Denbigh while their fantastic new facilities 
at Barossa Way are being finished.  The project, completed in partnership with the Local Authority, is 
an example of the benefits co-operation across the Trust’s schools can bring to all involved.’ 

 
 
 


